
 
 

 
Imperial Minister of Education Report 

 
 
 

We have received a couple of reports for Education from Bisquaia and 
Connacht.  We have asked for Syllabus from people who are holding Collegia. 
Syllabuses have been received from Bisquaia and from an Autocrating class I 

gave in January in Albion.  
 

Contact was made with Sir Terrin in November about getting the web page set 
up, but no progress has currently been made on building a web page with the 

information we would like to put in it.  If you have any ideas for sharing 
information, building Syllabus, establishing classes, or re-instituting the Colleges 

of War and Peace, please let me know.   
 

Also, if anyone has Syllabus completed that they are okay with having posted on 
the website; I would like to be able to upload a variety of class guides to help 

people with Demos and Collegia ideas throughout the Empire.   
 
 

Please remember, if you are holding classes, you must have an approved 
Syllabus.  There are samples in the folders sections of the Imperial Groups for 

both Product and Non-product oriented classes. 
 
 
 
 

Thank you, 
Ashlinn 
Imperial Minister of Education 
 


